
 
 
 
Ref: Y8ProgressEvening/BVN/jud 
 
24th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Year 8 Progress Evening which will take place on 
Thursday 13th February, from 4.00pm until 7.00pm.   
 
The evening is designed to allow you the opportunity to discuss your child’s 
progress, attitude to learning and behaviour with their subject teachers. This is a key 
opportunity to see how your child performed in their first assessments of the year 
and to understand what is going well and what they need to do to improve further. In 
addition to this, examples of work, information about Show My Homework and 
Hegarty Maths and guidance regarding personal wellbeing will all be available.  
 
Before Christmas, we sent out a letter regarding the changes to our curriculum 
structure which will mean that your child will continue with their KS3 education into 
Year 9, opting for their GCSEs a year later, to begin in Year 10. If you have any 
questions regarding this then staff will be on hand throughout the evening to discuss 
the changes with you in more detail.   
 
Please confirm your attendance by completing the reply slip below, which is to be 
returned to your child’s Progress Tutor. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Beavon 
Director of Transition 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
To: Progress Tutor  
 
Student Name:___________________________                           Form:_________ 
 
I will/will not be attending the Year 8 Progress Evening on Thursday 13th February 
 
Signature: _____________________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  
 
 


